
Maaori Student Scholarship 

 

Maaori students are invited to apply for this scholarship in Term 3 each year.  Applications are then 

presented to the CHS Ed Trust at their October meeting by the Assistant Principal Strengthening 

Culture and the TIC Te Reo Maaori. The Scholarship is then presented to the successful applicant at 

the Ngaa Poutiaki Celebration Evening. 

 

This scholarship is awarded to a senior Maaori student to encourage them to continue study here at 

school, to study at a tertiary institution or to take up employment related training.  


